




Monday, September 27 
7:30 a.m. John McElwee 
 

Tuesday, September 28 
8:30 a.m.  Charles Vrtis 
 

Wednesday, September 29 
7:30 a.m. Clement Skwiat 
6:30 p.m. Kevin & Sharon Martin 
 

Thursday, September 30 
8:30 a.m. Margaret and William Espar 
 

Friday, October 1 
7:30 a.m. First Friday Memorials 
 

Saturday, October 2 
4:30 p.m. Paul Zientarski 
 

Sunday, October 3 
7:30 a.m. Norman Filipiak 
10:30 a.m. Parish Families 
1:00 p.m. Hispanic Community 

Weekly Mass Intentions  

Please contact sophiel@qas.org about bulletin items, articles, and inserts for publication.  

Thank you Eric & Laura 
Wozniak and Family for  
praying for vocations this 
week! Thank you to the   
following parishioners who 
will pray for vocations: 
 
Week of October 2—  
Knights of Columbus 
 
Week of October 10 —  
Jessica and Nick Rosier 
 
Week of October 17 — 
Yessenia Guerrero 

Mass & Penance Information 

• Saturday Vigil Mass: 4:30p.m. 
• Sunday Mass: 7:30 a.m. (livestream  

available at qas.org/livestream-mass), 
10:30 a.m., in Spanish at 1:00 p.m. 

• M/W/F Masses: 7:30 a.m. 
• Wednesday Bilingual Mass:6:30p.m. 
• T/TH Masses: 8:30 a.m. with QAS 

School.  
 

• St. Mary’s Sunday Mass: 9:00 a.m. & 
5:00 p.m.; M—F Masses: 9:00 a.m. 
Saturday Bilingual Mass: 9:00 a.m. 

 
Penance is offered at                                 

Queen of All Saints Church: 
• M/W/F 6:45a.m.—7:15 a.m.  
• Saturday 2:30 p.m.—4 p.m.  

Pray for  
Vocations 

Thank you to our liturgical ministers for serving at 
Mass! Next weekend’s server list: 

Saturday, October 2 

4:30 p.m. Lector: Paula Oshinski; EMHCs: Scarlett 
Mason, Sherry Pezzuto, Rita Fink, Ramona Green; 
Servers: John Haverstock, Anastasia & Kyleigh 
O’Shea, John Paul Wellinski 

Sunday, October 3 

7:30 a.m. Lector: Tom Root; EMHCs: Bill                          
Zientarski, Monica Prosser, Gayle Finney, Therese 
Luce; Servers: Deia, James & Mia Mark, Liam Neary 

10:30 a.m. Lector: Caroline Wildfang; EMHCs: 
Sandy Kazmucha, Karen Wipperman, Ann Fletcher, 
Shirley Hamilton; Servers: Alex & Bruno Cervantes, 
Andrew Hoang, Jacob Kelly 

Ministry Schedule 

Enter the Chapel through the Legacy Center South Doors during 
the following times:                                                           
Sunday: 6 a.m.—3 p.m.                                                               
Monday—Thursday: 6 a.m.—8 p.m.                                                
Friday—Saturday: 6 a.m.—6 p.m.                                                 
(until 10 p.m. with key card) 

Available hours of opportunity for abundant graces:    

Sunday: 12 p.m.;  Monday: 7 a.m., 12p.m., 7 p.m.,9 p.m.; 
Tuesday: 8 p.m.; Wednesday: 7 a.m., 3p.m.; Friday:7 a.m., 
6 p.m.;  Saturday: 4 p.m., 7p.m., 8 p.m. 9 p.m. 
Questions? Call Ann Fletcher (219) 874-4506 or Sandy 
Butler (219) 879-7142.  

Christ the King  
Adoration Chapel 

Jesus stays with us in the Blessed Sacrament to refresh us in 
mind, heart and spirit by lavishing on us those graces that 
encourage us, console us, strengthen us, guide us and inspire 
us to place all of our trust in His Sacred Heart, so that the 
power of His love may cast out every fear, doubt, worry and 
anxiety we have. Pope St. Pius X said “The devotion to the 
Eucharist is the most noble because it has God as its object; it 
is the most profitable for salvation, because it gives us the 
Author of Grace; it is the sweetest, because the Lord is 
Sweetness Itself.”  

You’re invited to visit our Christ the King Adoration Chapel! 

Benefits of Eucharistic Adoration 



     Connect 

September 26, 2021 
Twenty-Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Mark 9:38-43, 45, 47-48 
 

John said to Jesus, “Teacher we saw someone driving out 
demons in your name and we tried to prevent him                  
because he does not follow us.” 
 

John’s jealousy is showing. John is pointing out that this 
person is not an official “follower” of Jesus, but Jesus just 
lets it go. What Jesus cares about is spreading the love and 
mercy of the Father. 
 

Connecting to everyday life:  Jealousy causes                       
separation from God.  It keeps us from focusing on the 
goodness of the Lord, and shifts that attention to                        
ourselves. We are all responsible for the mission of 
Christ’s church, no one more so than another.  When we 
become  jealous of another person and their good deeds, 
we are hurting the mission as a whole.  What can you do 
this week to build others 
up and help others succeed 
in the mission of the 
church?   
 

Read more in the Impact 
newsletter at www.qas.org.  
 

 

       Worship 

You’re invited into deeper communion with God by                           

assisting in authentic Catholic                                                              

worship and fostering love for the Lord.  

Jesus in the Eucharist is at the    

center of our faith. 

We are called to cooperate in God’s work to worship Him 

in spirit & truth. Consider ministry with the                                    

Spirituality & Worship Commission.  

Look for an upcoming list of service opportunities! 

Join Us for an Evening of Food, Fellowship & Faith!  

Where? Gelsosomo’s Pizzeria in Michigan City 

When? Wednesday evenings in October ! Starts October 6 
at 7:00 p.m. CT 

Who are the speakers? Our pastor, Fr. Dave, along with Fr. 
Nate Edquist and Bishop Robert McClory, plus author 
Dawn Beutner who will have a special book sale and                     
signing!  

See the bulletin insert for dates & details! Have questions 
about  or want more information? Contact Eileen:                       
219-861-3825, tappedinqueenofallsaints@gmail.com 



          Serve 

Interested in volunteering but 
unsure where to start? 
Visit the website and fill out our 
interest form! We’ll connect you to 
opportunities in the parish and 
local community: qas.org/
volunteer-interest-form. 

Celebrating Mass with our Grandparents was a joy for 
the school children and our faculty.  

School News 

  

       Discover 

Deepen your relationship with St. Joseph in the year the 
Church has dedicated to him!  

Weekly meetings start on September 30. We will explore 
the life of St. Joseph leading up to a Parish-Wide          
Consecration in his honor on All Saints’ Day. There are 
small groups available for adults, teens, Spanish-speakers, 
and women-only!   

LAST CHANCE to sign up and purchase a book THIS 
WEEKEND!  

Questions? Contact Carla Neary at carlan@qas.org.  

Last Chance for Artwork! 

Madeline Schooley’s                     
artwork will be leaving the 
Legacy Center Gallery this 
week. Please take a final 
look and make any                         
purchases, remembering 
that a portion will benefit the QAS school art                             
department. We wish to thank Madeleine for sharing 
her creativity with our parish community! 

Legacy Center 

Meet the Artist Reception: Don Grott 

Join us on Sunday,                 

October 3 as we welcome 

artist Don Grott! He will be 

present in the Legacy Center 

from 8:30 a.m.—12 p.m.  
Stop by to view his mini-

masterpieces. A portion of 

proceeds benefit QAS! 



 STEWARDSHIP  
Our Faith Response 

For Sunday, September 19, 2021 
COLLECTION  

 
Adult & Children                         $        17,199.00 
Holy Day                                                         2.00                                                                    
Parish Maintenance                                     319.00 
Flowers (Art & Env)                                     24.00 
Strengthening Our Legacy                       2,095.00 
 
Diocesan Collections                                      6.00 
___________________________________________ 
Total                                            $         19,645.00  

 
August 50/50 Raffle 

There was no winner for last month’s drawing. The pot 
to be split of $3930.00 will roll over to                                     

next month’s drawing!  

Parish Support  

If you’re new to the                      

community or      

visiting for the   

weekend, welcome!   

Diocesan News 
               

 

 

Celebrate the Culture of Vocations                                         

with Bishop McClory 

Friday, October 29, 6—10p.m. at                                            

Trinity Hall and Banquet Center in Chesterton.  

Register online at garyvocations.com by October 25.  

Create a lasting memory with an engraved brick laid at the 
entrance to the Queen of All Saints Legacy Center!  

Commemorative Brick Program 

Fall IS Here!  
Enjoy your favorite treats & activities: 
football, pumpkin spice lattes & cozy 

sweaters!  
 
 

Purchase Scrip for 
brands like:  

Buffalo Wild Wings, 
Starbucks, Dominos, 

Cabela’s, Kohl’s 
Panera Bread & 
Dick’s Sporting 

Goods 

The Scrip Window in the  
Legacy Center is open after all 

Masses each weekend and             
M/F 8-10 a.m.  

 

Connect by email:                     
scrip@qas-school.org  or leave 
a message: 219-872-9196*202 

Visit qas.org/scrip today!  

 

Please return your order by                                          
September 30, 2021!  

Thank you!  

Ways to Order 

1. Complete back of Brick Rack Card. 

2. Return your order in the collection basket 
or to the Parish Support Center. 

3. Order online at https://www.qas.org/
endowment/brickorder 

 In Memory of 

First, Last Name 

 
In Honor of 

Date or Anniversary 

Your $125 contribution will be a lasting tribute to   

honor or memorialize; a family member or friend,             

celebrate a baptism, birthday or anniversary. 

 

Discover the Shrines of Italy with                             
Fr. Kevin Huber                                                         

May 24 — June 03, 2022 
 

Visit https://gateway.gocollette.com/
link/1072712 for information and pricing or 

email Jan at jans@qas.org.  
 

Deadline for reservations is November 25, 2021. 


